
7th August 2020 

 

 

The Lebanese Honorary Consulate and all the Lebanese community organisations in New 

Zealand are jointly responding in a coordinated effort to organise relief aid for Lebanon in 

response to the disastrous explosion that destroyed the main vital lifeline of Lebanon, 

namely the sea port of Beirut, and that caused many casualties and displacement of 

families. 

In a humanitarian response, we are jointly appealing for help for the Lebanese people who 

have been affected physically or have lost their homes due to the horrific event of 4th 

August 2020. 

This is a call to our fellow Kiwis to donate into the bank account that we have set up for this 

purpose. Your kind contribution will help individuals and families who desperately need 

assistance. 

Bank account name: Lebanity Enterprise New Zealand Charitable Trust 

Bank account number: 01-0190-0483014-01 

All donations will be sent to The International Red Cross and Red Crescent Movement. 

Statements of this account will be made available to donors who request it. 

If you would like a receipt for your charitable donation, please email: 

saadchakra@gmail.com, your name, the amount you donated and the date. 

Representatives of the Lebanese organisations and groups in New Zealand: 

Saad Abou-Chakra saadchakra@gmail.com 022 158 9986 

Abdul Majed Al-Saddik abdul@shefco.co.nz -- 

Gabriel Ataya Lebanesesociety@hotmail.com 021 937 966 

Paul Chapman paul@pestproof.co.nz 0275 755 085 

Richard Joseph richard@richardjoseph.co.nz -- 

Faye Lawand faye@fayelawand.com 022 198 2359 

   

Thank you 
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